
 
Thank you to the residents on Enebro St NE for forming a Neighborhood Watch Last Night! 
Thank you to Becky H. for organizing her neighbors to form a Neighborhood Watch last night. Residents left with crime prevention  
information, training on how to safely report crime to APD and each other and are a little bit more informed about their APD Foothills  
team who are out there day and night trying to make our neighborhoods safer.   
   
Thank you to Kennedy Middle School for inviting APD Foothills to Homework Diner!  The Foothills team and a ride-along partner all  
had a great time doing homework with the Kennedy Middle School students and meeting the teachers. 
 

 
 
Property Crimes reported in the Foothills Area Command on Thursday, November 8th 
4 Stolen Vehicles:  1700-block of Shirley St NE, 400-block of Dorothy St NE, 3100-block of Jane Pl NE, 3300-block of Juan Tabo Blvd NE. 
4 Residential Burglaries:  12700-block of Central Ave NE, 14300-block of Mocho Ave NE, 300-block of Coyote Ln SE, 1000-block of  
Mustang Trl SE. 
5 Auto Burglaries:  6300-block of Eubank Blvd NE, 400-block of Paisano NE, 4500-block of Morris, 10700-block of Academy Rd NE,  
4200-block of Eubank Blvd NE.  Entries:   Breaking windows (3), leaving vehicles unlocked (2). 
Items left in vehicles that were stolen yesterday:  Back pack, paperwork and headphones.  Suitcases, CPAP machine.  Debit cards, IDs,  
Bluetooth/accessories, cell phone charger.  Laptop, jacket, wallet and contents.   
 
In observance of Veterans’ Day, the Foothills Substation will be closed on Monday, November 12th and re-open on Tuesday,  
November 13th.  There will not be a web post on property crimes in the Foothills on Monday the 12th. 
 

         
 
 
Stay safe everyone – Jill Garcia, Crime Prevention Specialist / ICPS, NCPS – Albuquerque Police Department, Foothills Area Command 
 


